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May 25, 2023 For more information, contact Amie Hebert, 

Gretna Parks & Parkways Supt. (504-363-1510) 

 

The City of Gretna was recently awarded a Keep 

Louisiana Beautiful Trash Receptacle Grant.  The 

grant funded 10 trash receptacles to be used in the 

newly-renovated Gretna City Park.  They have been 

installed in various locations around the park 

grounds. 
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https://www.google.com/search?q=german+american+cultural+center+gretna&oq=ger&aqs=chrome.1.69i57j35i39j0l4.3515j1j8&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8

